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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI  

 

In the Matter of TUK LLC for 

Certificates of Convenience and 

Necessity Authorizing it to Install, Own, 

Acquire, Construct, Operate, Control, 

Manage and Maintain Water and Sewer 

Systems in Jefferson County, Missouri. 

) 

) 

) 

) 

) 

) 

 

 

File No. WA-2015-0169 

 

 

   

TUK’S RESPONSE TO STAFF RECOMMENDATION  
 

 COMES NOW TUK LLC (TUK) and, in response to Staff’s Recommendation, states as 

follows to the Missouri Public Service Commission (Commission): 

1. On January 20, 2015, and January 21, 2015, TUK filed applications requesting 

certificates of convenience and necessity for TUK to provide water and sewer services to a 

portion of Jefferson County, Missouri. Those applications were consolidated under File No. WA-

2015-0169. 

 2. On May 22, 2015, the Staff of the Commission (Staff) filed Staff’s 

Recommendation.  Therein, the Staff recommended approval of TUK’s applications, subject to 

certain conditions. (Memorandum, pages 13-14) 

 3. TUK has no objection to the conditions proposed by the Staff, subject to TUK’s 

understanding that tap fees and other miscellaneous fees will be addressed in the creation and 

approval of the water and sewer tariffs. 

  WHEREFORE, TUK respectfully requests that the Commission consider this response 

and, thereafter, grant TUK permission, approval and Certificates of Convenience and Necessity 

authorizing TUK to install, acquire, build, construct, own, operate, control, manage and maintain 

water and sewer systems for the public within the area identified in Staff’s Recommendation. 
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 . 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

___ ________________ 

Dean L. Cooper  Mo. Bar 36592 

BRYDON, SWEARENGEN & ENGLAND P.C. 

312 East Capitol Avenue 

P.O. Box 456 

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0456 

Telephone: (573) 635-7166 

Facsimile: (573) 635-0427 

dcooper@brydonlaw.com  

 

ATTORNEYS FOR TUK LLC 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

I do hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document has been sent 

by electronic mail this 2
nd

 day of June, 2015, to: 

 
Marcella Mueth Christina Baker 

General Counsel’s Office   Office of the Public Counsel  

Marcella.Mueth@psc.mo.gov  christina.baker@ded.mo.gov 

staffcounselservice@psc.mo.gov  opcservice@ded.mo.gov 

 

 

       

___ ______________ 

 

 


